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Dear Mairi and the Euxton Church of England Voluntary Aided Primary School Community 

OFSTED  

I am delighted to convey our sincerest congratulations to you on behalf of the Board of Education for 
the extraordinary achievement of Euxton Church of England Voluntary Aided Primary School. Following 
a recent visit by OFSTED, we are thrilled to view the outstanding report, which underscores the 
exceptional qualities and achievements of your school. 

Euxton School has truly set a benchmark in fostering an outstanding ethos, and we would like to highlight 
some remarkable features from the report. It is heartening to learn that pupils are not only excited to 
come to school but also deeply appreciate the imaginative ways in which staff bring learning to life. The 
calm and nurturing atmosphere, coupled with the exceptional care provided by the staff, create an 
environment where pupils feel safe to express their opinions and views, fostering a sense of happiness 
and safety. 

The conduct of the pupils is exemplary, reflecting the kind and considerate way they treat each other. 
This positive atmosphere is a testament to the school's commitment to setting high expectations for 
pupils' achievement. Staff, with skillful dedication, develop pupils' knowledge to ensure academic 
excellence and a broadened range of interests. The school has successfully integrated pupils' 
understanding of the wider locality and the world.  All of this is so important to further the vision of the 
school as a Christian Distinct environment. 

Maintaining an "Outstanding" rating is undoubtedly a challenge, and the Board of Education recognizes 
the ongoing commitment of the entire school community in achieving this across the board. Your 
achievements reflect the dedication of the staff, the involvement of parents, and the positive 
atmosphere that permeates the school. 

The school's commitment to diversity, respect for other faiths and religions, and understanding of 
fundamental British values are truly exemplary. The wide range of tailored clubs and specialist support 
for pupils' mental health highlight the school's dedication to meeting the diverse needs of its pupils. 
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Euxton School has also excelled in fostering strong partnerships with parents, providing meaningful 
opportunities for their involvement in their child's education. The dedication of governors, the 
exceptional support provided to staff, and the ongoing efforts for school improvement are noteworthy. 
This collaboration is again one that shows your true community spirit. 

In closing, the Board of Education is immensely proud of Euxton Church of England Voluntary Aided 
Primary School's outstanding performance and the exceptional ethos that you have cultivated. Achieving 
and maintaining an "Outstanding" rating is a remarkable accomplishment, and the entire school 
community should take immense pride in this achievement. 

We look forward to witnessing the continued growth and success of Euxton School and are honoured to 
be associated with such an exceptional school. 

Warm regards 

 

Iain Parks  
Director of Education  


